

P.O. Box 261 • Calabasas, California 91302

October 11, 1976

Dear Mr. Quigley:

Thank you for your letter of October 3rd. The work to which you have reference was composed for a documentary film by Ray and Charles Eames. I dare say that my filmography is probably flawed in the area of small documentary films. I have done many of them and they are hard to remember. Unfortunately the tape is no longer available. There is a possibility that we might issue this tape as part of a future Film Music Collection album. In any case, thanks for the kind words.

All the best,

Elmer Bernstein

EB:pm